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Dates 

 

• Friday 19th September – Welcome meeting for Year 1 

parents at 2:30pm.  

• Wednesday 24th September - National Fitness Day.  

• Friends Of School Meeting-Monday 29th September- 

3pm. 

• Tuesday 30th September – Daisy Chain to speak to 

parents at 9am. 

• Friday 3rd October-Cauliflower card designs to be 

returned to School and payment completed online by 

Parents. 

• Week beginning 6th October - Food bank collection 

week. 

• Week beginning 13th October for National Cycle 

Week. 

• Friday 24th October - Last day of School for the 

half term (non- uniform day) 

• Monday 3rd November – Back to School. 

  

  

  

  

English  
This half term our work will be focussing 

on the story Owl Babies.  

 
We will be completing lots of activities 

based on this story and finally writing our 

own version of the story by changing the 

characters. In Art, we will be making our 

own owl collages.  

Maths  
In Maths we will be doing lots of work on 

counting and place value before moving 

onto addition and subtraction work. 

Science 
This half term we will be learning about 

‘plants’ and discussing what they need to 

survive. 

Reading and homework 

Please try to hear your child read every 

night for a short period of time. Please 

remember to write in the reading record 

book when you have heard your child read. 

This means they can move up the racing 

track. When the children have read at 

home 20 times (one time per day), they 

will be invited to ‘Afternoon Tea with Mrs 

C’ where the children will enjoy afternoon 

tea and a story with Mrs Charlton.  

Your child will receive a homework pack at 

the beginning of each half term. Please 

complete one piece of homework per week 

and return this to School.  
 

 

 

PE 
Year 1 children will have PE on Mondays and 

Thursdays. Please can children come to school 

already dressed in their PE kits (black/green 

shorts, white t shirt and trainers). They will 

wear these every PE day throughout the whole 

day. 

 

Please remember to put names on all 

belongings including shoes, jumpers and 

coats. 

 

Computing 

In Computing this half term, we will be 

learning to keep ourselves safe online. The 

children will learn the importance of speaking 

to a trusted adult if they see something online 

which upsets them. 

 

 
 

 

 

  


